Dear Breckenridge Stables Customers,
	As a Summit County Business, we are excited to bring you a family friendly outdoor activity during this difficult time. Although we are very excited to open, we do not want to be an agent in the spread of COVID-19 so we are following precautions laid out to us in the Summit County Business Physical Distancing Protocols. 
	Breckenridge Stables is following the guidelines to ensure your trust in us as we are working to serve you. The Protocols will be listed on our office when you arrive to the stables but here are some things to be aware of as you come to Breckenridge Stables this summer!
1. [bookmark: _Hlk40793220]All staff are asked to stay home if they are sick.
2. All employees are checked for symptoms before beginning work for the day. 
3. We ask that you remain 6 ft apart as you are signing in or getting a helmet
4. Hand Sanitizer will be available in multiple locations around the stables
5. Bathrooms are for emergencies only and will be cleaned frequently
6. If you are not feeling well we do ask that you reschedule to a later date
7. Helmets, Saddles and Reins will be disinfected between each ride 
8. Staff will be required to wear a mask when getting guests on and off their horse and anytime they are within 6 ft from a guest
9. [bookmark: _GoBack]Guests as asked to remain in the car until their ride is ready to go if they wish

Please help us by following the recommended guidelines as we want to ensure the safety of all of those around us. Thank you for trusting in us all these years. We look forward to a great summer. 

Breckenridge Stables 











